
From: Dan Tasse [mailto:dan.tasse@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 11:53 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: I support the DOL conflict of interest rule 
 
Dear Department of Labor, 
I support the Fiduciary Rule, support implementing it, and hope that it can be implemented 
without delay. It's important that we can trust our financial advisors, and without regulation like 
this in place, we will get into some of the unstable investment situations that led to the recession 
of 2007-08. 
Thanks, 
Dan Tasse 
US Citizen, resident of San Francisco, CA 94131 
 


